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GLS / C / 410 -21   CIRCULAR    9 June 2021 

DEACTIVATION OF KGS LOGIN ACCOUNTS 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from GEMS Legacy School. 

As a part of migration process from KGS to GLS, kindly be informed that all students’ 

login accounts (e.g. xxx_kgs) and all parents’ id’s related to KGS will be deactivated from 

Sunday, 13 June onwards.  

Kindly ensure that you have the new GLS login details. If not, please get in touch with the 

respective class teacher through email.  

 

Warm regards,                                       

 

Asha Alexander                            آشا ألكسندر 

Principal                                                 المدرسة مديرة  

Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 


